
 

 
February 14, 2024 
 
Honorable Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20543 
 
Re: Richard Rose, et al v. Brad Raffensperger, 23A____ 
 
Dear Mr. Harris: 
 
On February 12, 2024, I submitted an application for an extension of time 
to file a petition for a writ of certiorari in Rose v. Raffensperger.  At the 
time of the submission, I had not yet received a response from Secretary 
Raffensperger’s counsel regarding the Secretary’s position on the request.  
I write to advise the Court that the Secretary’s attorney has advised me 
that the Secretary does not object to the requested extension. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bryan L. Sells 
The Law Office of Bryan L. Sells LLC 
Post Office Box 5493 
Atlanta, Georgia 31107-0493 
(404) 480-4212 
bryan@bryansellslaw.com 
 
Counsel for the Applicants 
 
cc: all counsel 


